
HUBBARD COMMUS/CAT/ONS OFFICE 
Saint Hill Manor, East Grinstead, Sussex 

Remimeo 
	

NCO BULLETIN OF 20 JULY 1966 

Required for 
Level IV Students 
TO REVIEW AUDITORS 
TO ETHICS OFFICERS 

THE TYPE TWO PTS 

It has been revealed at Saint.Rill that ROC auditors 
and Review auditors are permitting their preclears to be sent 
through to Ethics for writing disconnection letters to any 
persoit or group which the preclear thinks to have been 
suppressive of him and then continuing the Search and Discovery 
to find the SP on the list. 

This is improper. 	The auditor should continue the 
proper auditing of an S and D until the proper item on the list 
is found. 

An Ethics Officer should only accept from a Type Two 
PTS, the proper SP found upon the Completion of an and D 
properly listed and nulled to one SP. 
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